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Media Advisory

Bradley Beach Elementary School Town Hall to be held June 14th
Board of Education is seeking input from the community as they conduct a 

Superintendent/Principal Search

On behalf of the Bradley Beach Board of Education, NJ School Boards Association will hold a Town Hall 
Meeting to receive input from the Bradley Beach community as they gather information to set criteria 
for the background, training, and experience necessary for the new Superintendent/Principal of Bradley 
Beach Elementary School. 

WHO: Families, Community, Staff and Administrators

WHEN: Tuesday, June 14, 2022 at 6:00 PM

WHERE: Bradley Beach Elementary School Auditorium, 515 Brinley Ave

BBES Search Consultant, Gwen Thornton, of the New Jersey School Boards Association, will explain the 
search procedure, the roles played by the Board, the staff and the public in the process and the calendar 
for the actual search. 

Discussion will center on the strengths, concerns, on-going issues, and future initiatives facing the new 
superintendent. Information gathered, together with input from other focus groups, will be used to 
shape candidate review documents and interview questions. 

A Spanish translator will be available for the meeting.

For those unable to attend, the Board of Education is asking the community to complete a survey, which 
is available in both English and Spanish.

Click here for the Survey in English: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BradleyBeachParentCommunity 

Click here for the Survey in Spanish: https://www.surveymonkey.com/.../BradleyBeachPadresTutore... - 


